
WHITE HALL DAY CARE LTD. 

15450 105th Avenue, Edmonton, AB 

Memo to all parents 

July 8, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

As you know, our first critical objectives are to provide a caring, safe environment 

and fun-filled activities at all times to each and every child that is under our care. 

Our staff members are working very hard to meet these objectives. To stay on top 

of these goals, we need your full cooperation and understanding as well. 

The businesses and workplaces are reopening and the numbers of new cases of 

Covid-19 patients are once again being reported. To avoid any risk to our children 

and staff members, we are asking all our staff members and the parents to 

provide their daily information correctly on the Covid-19 info form and sign it. It is 

mandatory that you provide each and every information correctly. We will also 

record daily temperatures of each and every person entering the daycare facility. 

If any response indicates the risks to other children, or potential for a possible 

infection to others, we will temporarily suspend the care of the related child, ask 

the parent to get themselves and the child tested immediately, quarantine for 14 

days, and provide us the test reports for further consideration. 

We are sorry if this causes you any inconvenience, but we hope you will consider 

the safety of others as crucial as your own, which is our first goal. We look 

forward and thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

White Hall Management 

 


